
 

 
 

6th December 2024 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Christmas Celebrations 
 
We would like to invite you to join in with the Y3 children performing their Christingle 
songs on the school playground at 3pm on Monday 16th December. The children can 
wear Christmas jumpers and/or hats on that day. We look forward to welcoming you 
and celebrating with us. 
 
Christingle Assembly 
 
The Christingle Assembly is on Friday 13 th December. This is a school assembly 
which will be led by Mr Willatt. The children will be expected to wear their normal school 
uniforms for this please. 
 
On Wednesday 11th December each child will be making a Christingle. We would 
appreciate it if each child could bring in an orange. We have bought all the other 
resources for this. 
 
We would like to wish you all a happy and peaceful Christmas and to thank you for 
your ongoing support this year. 
 
Year 3 Team 


